
 

Fort Branch First UMC 
P. O. Box 116 
Fort Branch, IN  47648   
    Deliver to: 

Methodist Women’s Group 
 Next meeting on  

Saturday, August 13th @ 9am   
 All women of the church are invited.  

Phil ScoŴ ~ 1st 
Beau Dilbeck ~ 3rd 

Karen Windell ~ 3rd 
Brandon Foster ~ 3rd 

Lesa Prater ~ 5th 
Darla Lewis ~ 6th 

Dear Pastors, Lay Leaders, and Administrative Council Chairs: 
  
You are invited to attend an in-person meeting at Aldersgate UMC on 
August 14th at 2pm CT/3pm ET for a General Conference Information 
Event hosted by Aldersgate UMC.   Please see information and invitation 
below: 
 

 Rev. Greg Pimlott is the lead pastor  
of Boonville Main Street UMC and a clergy alternate for the Indiana General 
Conference Delegation. He has first-hand knowledge about recent General 

Conference decisions and Indiana delegation discussions. During this event, 
he will help us better understand what has and continues to happen with 

General Conference, and to answer questions as best he can. 
This is another step in our effort to help you, and other area United 

Methodists, to be informed in this time of unhealthy rumors, assumptions, 
and fears. We hope you will make plans to attend this event. It will be an 

afternoon of worship, prayer, and learning. 
We are better together! 

-Pastor Jim Clark, Aldersgate UMC 
 

If you have further questions about this event, please contact  
Rev. Jim Clark at james.clark@inumc.org 

InvitaƟons to the in-person meeƟng 
are only for our church Pastor, Lay 
Leader and Church Council Chair.  

AccommodaƟons for alternaƟve LIVE 
viewings for all others interested are 

being planned at this Ɵme. 

Aldersgate is going to generate a link 
for virtual viewing of the General 

Conference info meeƟng                      
(see leƩer just to the leŌ) 

They are unable to create the link 
more than 7 days in advance of the 
meeƟng.  Once it is created, we will 

share the link with you. 

Fort Branch First UMC is researching 
our technical abiliƟes to be able to 

view the meeƟng from our own 
sanctuary. 

More details will be shared soon. 



 
 
 
 

THE UNITED METHODIST CHURCH 
 

www.fbfirst.org 
P. O. Box 116, Fort Branch, IN 47648 

Phone: (812) 753-4424 
Fax: (812) 768-6441 
melissa@fbfirst.org 

 

Office Hours 
Tuesday - Thursday, 9:00 am– 2:00 pm 

Closed Monday and Friday 
 

Rev. John Baylor, Jr., Pastor 
john@fbfirst.org 

Parsonage: (812) 615-0053 
 

Melissa Foster, Administrative Assistant 
melissa@fbfirst.org 

 
Rexanne Robicheaux 

Musician @ First 
 

Derek Robicheaux 
Custodian @ First 

 
Zella Frey 

 Custodian @ Blythe 
 

Lynn Prieshoff, 
Musician @ Blythe 

 

WELCOME 
Whoever you are, 

and wherever you find yourself 
on the jour�ey of faith, you are 
welcome to this church as you 

are to receive the riches of 
God’s g¢ace… 

 

Blythe Chapel 
8141 S. 450 W. 
Owensville, IN 

Fort Branch First 
100 W. Vine St. 
Fort Branch, IN 

We Seek to BeŴer Understand                    
     the Teachings of Jesus—                       
             and Live those Teachings. 

The Way… 
 

The earliest Christians were called The People of the Way. 
This weekly publication is provided to show  

how our cong¢egations are living The Way  today. 
8th Sunday  aster Pentecost            July 31, 2022 

Anyone who wishes to help organize,  
price tag and so forth on Friday… 

come on by starting at 9am.  
We need volunteers to help teardown  

starting at noon Saturday.     
The proceeds will go towards the Hearts for Haiti Mission. 

Saturday, Aug. 6th 
8am ~ 12pm 

 

You Will Be Missed 
Join us in celebrating our friends, 
Ova and Ruth Ann Salyer 

before they move to Kentucky. 
 

Sunday, August 7th  
Pitch-in lunch after 
 morning worship 


